
2016 YEAR IN REVIEW

Since forming in Spring 2015, the ACCPF has passionately supported parks, 
programs and play in American Canyon. We foster community by providing 
memorable outdoor experiences, all the while fundraising for our parks and 
open spaces. As we wrap up our second year, it is humbling to reflect upon 
our many accomplishments. 

None of these accomplishments would be if it weren’t for YOU. Our many 
members, donors, sponsors, and volunteers made this year such a success. 
Thank you from the bottom of our hearts!

Together WE can make a make our community healthier and happier. 

Thank you for your support! 


